[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Caregiver:
Welcome to the 2014/2015 school year!!  We at LAS are very excited to get going, but before the year gets into full swing please help us with the following information.
Please complete the following form so that we can have up to date information on you and your preferences:

Current email address of primary caregiver(s): ___________________________________________
					______________________________________________
· Yes, I would like to receive school newsletters via email
· No, I would NOT like to receive school newsletters and information via email
Current SMS (text) number of primary caregiver(s): _______________________________________
						__________________________________________
· Yes, once PowerAlert is available I would like to receive school-wide emergent information via SMS text.  (We are anticipating this will be available before Christmas).
· No, once PowerAlert is available I do NOT want to receive school-wide emergent information via SMS.  I would prefer to have an automatic call to my landline.
Until PowerAlert is available please sign up for the LAS Remind101 Alert.  All school wide emergent information will be sent through this service unless you specifically request communication with a landline.  Please request this by calling Mrs. Rousell or Mrs. Ablass at the school.
Remind101 Signup:
Please choose one of the following options:
Text @lasale to (306)500-6058
Email: send an email to lasale@mail.remind101.com (this will send your email notifications rather than SMS)
Online: Go to www.remind101.com
· Follow the prompts for I’m a Parent/Student
· Enter in code @lasale
PowerSchool
PowerSchool is now live for all grades 1-12.  We encourage you to stay up-to-date on your child’s progress by logging on to the website and viewing their progress.  If you are unfamiliar with how to do this we will be having an information session at our Meet the Staff Night in October.  For those unfamiliar with PowerSchool or first time users, during the month of September an information package will be sent home detailing how to use the Parent Portal in PowerSchool with accompanying access codes.
